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I was blessed to have the opportunity to
minister to the youth of LPBCN, the local
church I have been attending. I spoke on
the topic of brokenness and the healing

power of God! 

During this last month on my current AIM term, God
has continued doing great things! Please continue

praying for Spain, and thank you for all your support
during my time here. I do plan to return to the field

soon. Revival is here!

Dios le bendiga (God bless you) from Spain!
I am glad to be on the field in the beautiful country
of Spain with missionaries Dennis and Amy Uecker.

Over the past month, I have had the privilege to
speak at a youth service at a local church, be a part

of an amazing youth camp in the country of Italy,
and tag along for a training session for the youth of

Spain!

Some of the RKR team was invited to preach
and teach at Italy Youth Camp! The services

were amazing, and the morning services
included training sessions; the camp

concluded with two baptisms!

We’ve also continued our campus ministry
efforts at the University of Barcelona and

have continued prayer walking around
campus!

I had the opportunity to accompany my
missionary supervisory to a youth rally for

youth in Amposta; the day consisted of
several services where the Spirt of God

moved! I also had the privilege to help with
promotions for MUG, Ministerios

Universitarios Globales.


